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UPCOMING CHANGE 
June 2010 

 

MAY 2017 

 

After-Hours Variance Application (PW5) Updated
 

 

The statement and signatures section on the After-Hours Variance 
(AHV) application has been revised.  The updated form will be in use 
effective immediately.   
 
After June 1, 2017 only the updated AHV (PW5) application form will be 
accepted at Borough Offices for manually filed Fee Exempt jobs.   
 
For questions or for further information related to AHV application 
submissions, please contact AHVinfo@buildings.nyc.gov. 
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